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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Moira Hennessey [MHennessey@gov.nl.ca]
Monday, November 07,20057:56 AM
Heather Predham
Re: ERiPR update

Heather,
Thanks for this information. It is most helpful.

Moira
------Original Message-----­
From: Heather Predham
To: Dr. Robert Williams
To: MHennessey@rnobility.blackberry.net
Cc: Denise Dunn
Sent: Nov 4, 2005 4:59 PM
Subject: ER!PR update

Hi Moira,

I understand you were speaking to Dr. Williams and required an update as to ourcommunication efforts regarding the ER/PR situation. The following information represents611 individuals. Some of these individuals have more that one sample sent.

I have broken down these 611 into the following groups:

two

*
*
*
*

Patients whose results have been reported but require review: Total 59 patientsThese patients have been reviewed by a panel consisting of two medical oncologists,pathologists, two surgeons, with support form Quality Enhancement.Notification is by letter to the most responsible physician.Patient status has changed but there are no treatment recommendations: 35Patient status has changed and there are treatment recommendations: 21Pa-tient sample requires further testing: 2
Patient sample has multiple results and will require follow-up: 1

Patients whose results have been reported and they have been confirmed negative:Total 88 patients
Contacted by QE staff: 40
No answer (after many tries): 3
Contacted by Physician: 44
Other region: 1

Patients whose results have not been received: Total 285 patientsContacted: 171
No answer: 22
Unable to locate at this time: 6 (we are exploring ways to contact them)Other regions: 86
Both Western and Central will be contacting their own patients. the 10patients from Labrador will be contacted through Eastern.

Overall these phone calls have gone quite well, w
Sent via BlackBerry on the IX network.
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